
 

Streetcar Feasibility Study Open Houses
Randolph Fire Station, 645 Randolph at West 7th Street
Wednesday, January 15, 2014
4 - 7 PM
Dayton’s Bluff Recreation Center, 800 Conway St
Thursday, January 16, 2014
4 - 7 PM

For more information about this study, please visit the City of Saint Paul’s website: www.stpaul.gov/streetcars
Can’t attend these Open Houses? Use our online forum to let us know what you think: www.stpaul.gov/open

Planning Commission Public Hearing
Saint Paul City Hall Basement, Rm 40
Friday, January 24, 2014
8:30 AM

To improve transit 
service and strengthen 
economic development 
opportunities, the City 
of Saint Paul has studied 
the feasibility of building 
streetcar lines. The 
proposed line to study 
further is East-West 7th. 


